
July 11, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Steven D. Tilley  

Curator, John F. Kennedy Assassination Collection 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, Maryland 20740-6001 

 

Dear Steve: 

 

I am enclosing herewith the original of Lee Harvey Oswald’s Medical Record, and the original of his 

U. S. Marine Corps Enlisted Personnel File. 

 

Both of these items had previously been held by the Headquarters, U. S. Marine Corps Personnel 

Management Support Branch (MMSB) in Quantico, Virginia.  At ARRB’s request, Mr. Bill Harrison 

(Head, Records Correspondence Section, Personnel Management Support Branch) at Headquarters, 

USMC in Quantico forwarded these records to the Review Board via Mr. Fred Graboske, Archivist of 

the Marine Corps. 

 

Please add these two documents to the JFK Collection at the National Archives. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director  

 

 


